
TO LEARN MORE ABOUT THE CABRILLO HONORS TRANSFER PROGRAM & THIS EVENT, 
GO TO WWW.CABRILLO.EDU/SERVICES/HONORS/ 

OR EMAIL LETITIA SCOTT-CURTIS (LESCOTT@CABRILLO.EDU) 

CABRILLO COLLEGE READS! 

The Universal Declaration of Human Rights 

The Cabrillo Honors Program is pleased to announce  
the first event in our commemoration of the UDHR,  

a Faculty Panel Presentation reflecting on  
the promise and pitfalls of this influential document.  

 

Featuring 
Dr. Matthew Wetstein, Superintendent/President, Cabrillo College 
Dr. Nick Rowell, Political Science Instructor, Cabrillo College 
Dr. Liz Soluri, Anthropology Instructor, Cabrillo College 
Keith Johnson, Director of Student Equity & Success, Cabrillo College 
 

Date:  Thursday, November 29th 
Time:  5:30-7:30 

Place:  Horticulture 5005, Aptos Campus 
 

Read the UDHR here 
www.un.org/en/universal-declaration-human-rights 

 
 

http://www.cabrillo.edu/services/honors/
file:///C:/Users/lesco/Downloads/www.un.org/en/universal-declaration-human-rights


 

 

 

 

 

 

 


